
 
January 2006 

A Note from the President 
 
What a great way to start a new year. We have wanted a newsletter forever for our little group.  I mentioned this 
at the party last month and Patsy volunteered to help us.  We will need every member’s help to provide gripes 
and praises each month.  Let us know what’s on your mind, your latest project or what you would like for a 
program. 
 
We are going to send the newsletter out to all who can receive it by e-mail.  If you are one of those “non-
computer” types, we will mail to you by snail mail.  We are continuing to work on the museum at the Alabama 
Power building downtown, and we need everyone’s physical help and ideas. 
 
Let us hear from you and, please, let’s try to give Patsy something to put in this newsletter 
 
Dave 
 
Meeting Times 
 
We meet nearly every Saturday of the month at 09:00 at the Alabama Power Building on Parkway East (aka 
Centerpoint Parkway) in Huffman.  The organization's space is accessed from the rear of the building, so park 
around the back (by means of Huffman Road, which runs parallel to the Parkway).  Entry is via the door on the 
right.  The first Saturday of the month, there are electronics classes free to members. Topics include test 
equipment, Resistors and Capacitance testing. Inductors and coil winding to name only a few subjects! 

We hope to see you there! 

Who to Contact 
 
President – David Cisco 
205.822.6759 
Member and Instructor – Robert Frye 
Web site – MBBarnes 
770.573.9387 
Web Address: 
http://alabamahistoricalradiosociety.org/ 
 

Editor’s Notes 
When Dave asked for a volunteer to edit a newsletter for your group, I told him I would give it a try.  Most of you 
know my husband, Tom, K4VIZ.  I am a writer, and I rather enjoy doing newsletters.  I will be adding your 
articles to the newsletter, so please send them to me as text files at patwrite@juno.com.  Once I get the news 
arranged, I will send the newsletter to Dave for his additional editing, and then I hope it can be accessed from 
the AHRS Web site.  This is a work in progress, so if you have suggestions to improve the newsletter, please let 
me know. 
 
Patsy D 


